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Gautho, Julia

From: Martha Robinson <surf3000@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 2:25 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Capitola Boat and Bait on the Capitola wharf.

To Capitola City Council 
 
I hope my email reaches you as another input about the rebirth of the Capitola Wharf.  
From what I read and hear most the opƟons your giving Capitola boat and Bait are minimal and a bit insulƟng in my view. 
You want the wharf to be cool and wonderful and have a business that can support itself and be arty and a real addiƟon 
to Capitola. Not just a a trailer. I know Dave Morris to be an incredible craŌsman and you’d be beƩer off giving him 
leeway to crate the space and the arƟsƟc freedom to make it special and most importantly to be able to be as profitable 
or more so than before the storm.  
You all need to enjoy this rebuilding project to be proud of it.  
It’s on the wharf. Our wharf. The Capitola wharf. Be generous here where all will see the results and if you had the sight 
to vision a really good thing developed on the wharf .    
Otherwise you are in all eyes shooƟng yourselves in the foot in front of everyone and will have egg on your face I’m 
afraid.  
If I’m off base in my understanding of issues and your offers I apologize. I just want to push for a great wharf experience 
like Dave’s willing to make it if given laƟtude.  
Thanks for hearing me 
MarƟ Robinson  
Surf3000@sbcglobal.net 
 
By 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


